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 Marketplace Allergy Testing Change Effective January 1, 2024 

Effective January 1, 2024, several Allergy Testing codes will be changed to Not Covered, for 
Marketplace. Changes in the table below affect members of our Marketplace line of business. 

Below is a list of codes that will be changing from Covered, to Not Covered.  

Allergy Testing Codes going to Not Covered: 

86003 86005 86008 95004 95017 95018 95024 95027 95028 

95044 95052 95056 95060 95065 95070 95076 95079 95115 

95117 95120 95125 95130 95131 95132 95133 95134 95144 

95145 95146 95147 95148 95149 95165 95170 95180 95199 

Our goal is to provide you with excellent customer service. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact your Provider Services Representative at (855) 322-4082, Monday 
through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

Thank you for your continued service to your Molina members. 
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